
College of Southern Idaho
Shields Building – Upgrades for Doors & Windows

--Invitation to Bid—

Bids to complete work as defined will be accepted, from invited contractors, by Starr 
Corporation until Thursday, 12/19/24 by 11:00AM. Bids may be delivered to 2995 
East 3600 North, Twin Falls, ID, or emailed to tim@starrcorporation.com Bids to be 
valid for 30 days. Plans for this project are available on Starr Corporation’s website.

A description of the work of this project can be summarized to including the following: Replacement 
of selected storefront doors and window system in the Shields Building.  The base bid will include 
(2) storefront entrances systems on the north side of the Shields Building.  Alt # 1 will include 
upgrades for (2) two first floor vestibule doors and Alt #2 will include upgrades for (2) two second 
floor doors.

  http://plans.starrcorporation.com/projects/index.php   

If bidding contractors would like to walk the project site prior to bidding please reach 
out to Tim Pollard to arrange a walk through.  Tim can be reached via email at 
tim@starrcorporation.com 

Starr Corporation needs all bidding RFI’s to our office by December 13th 2:00PM, no 
exceptions. This includes walk throughs.

When preparing a proposal please be sure to review the following:

 Project Plans
 Project Specifications

Requesting storefront & Glazing Bids, including all hardware for this scope

Electrical & Low Voltage Bids

Bids need to include all necessary equipment to perform your scope of 
work.

If questions should arise during the bid process, please contact Tim Pollard 
via email at tim@starrcorporation.com 
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